
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING OF BEVERLY SHORES ADVISORY PLAN 

COMMISSION 

 

 Notice is hereby given that the Beverly Shores Advisory Plan Commission will hold a 

special meeting on Monday June 28, 2021 at 6:30 PM to hold a public hearing on proposed changes 

to the Town’s Zoning Ordinance and make recommendations to the Town Council, as further set 

forth on the Notice of Public Hearing. The meeting will be held in-person, and pursuant to the Plan 

Commission’s Electronic Participation Policy. Members of the public will be able to view the 

proceedings at the link attached to the meeting agenda. 

 

 Dated this 14th day of June, 2021. 

 

BEVERLY SHORES ADVISORY PLAN 

COMMISSION 


